HELLO VILLAS AT PRESIDENT'S ROW COMMUNITY!

Recently the Board of Trustees updated the "Helpful Hints" and the Rules and Regulations of the Association. All residents within our community are required to follow these rules as a courtesy to fellow residents and to ensure we all live in a safe and beautiful environment.

If you would like an updated copy please email me at:

purplerobynfry@gmail.com

and I will send you a copy. In addition, all units should have a copy of the By-Laws for your reference. If you don't have a copy, let me know and I can send the By-Laws too! (This is a large file so be prepared it may arrive in two emails)

If you don't have email, call me and we can work something out.

JUST A FRIENDLY REMINDER -

Now that the weather is warmer many of our residents are taking advantage and walking around the Association. Please be aware and **SLOW DOWN** when driving through our community.

All residents should park their cars in their garage or on the driveway in front of the garage. All extra parking throughout the community is for the **GUESTS** of all residents. Please be courteous and allow those spaces to be available for visitors.

Garbage pickup is early each Tuesday morning. Please do not set out your garbage until after 5 p.m. the Monday evening prior.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation! It is appreciated by all of your neighbors!

Our next Board of Trustees meeting is scheduled for **June 16 at 6:30 p.m.** Please try to attend – all are invited and your opinion and ideas are important!

Do you have a skill you could share with the Association? Let us know. Currently we are looking for someone "Tech Savvy" that could help create a web site for the Association. If you can help, let me know!

Robyn Fry- Unit 1073B

440.221.5645